NATIONAL COMMERCIAL RADIO MOVEMENT

49 WELBY HOUSE, HAZELLVILLE ROAD,

LONDON. N.19.

Please reply to:—
Hon. Public Relations Officer,
13 Ashwood House,
Victoria Road,
London, N.W.4.
14th January, 1969.

A.M. Bunzl, 3 Oldfield Road, Bromley, Kent BR1 2LE

Dear Mr. Bunzl,

Firstly, let me explain that we are not connected with the F.R.A., nor with any "pirate" station.

Members of the committee of the N.C.R.M. include some founder members of the F.R.A. We have found, that amongst other things the F.R.A. was not doing any work to support free radio. Their time seems to be pre-occupied with selling cheap bargains etc. Whereas our time is pre-occupied fighting for the freedom of choice. That is why we decided to set up the N.C.R.M., and we are now becoming even more widely known that the F.R.A. was.

I am enclosing a leaflet giving details of our basic aims, I am afraid that our Broadcasting Study is not, as yet, available to the general public.

Finally let me add that since we were formed less than 6 months ago we have held a "coffin demonstration" to Downing Street. We assisted with a National Rally at Trafalgar Square. We have drawn up the Sound Broadcasting Study, and presented it to the Shadow Postmaster General, Paul Bryan. We have also met with Leslie Freeman, Chairman, of the G.L.C.'s General Purposes Committee, to discuss the local radio scheme for London.

I do hope that you will join us, and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Rosen

Hon. Public Relations Officer